
WRF Construction Update February 2020 

Underground piping for the Influent Pump Station is being installed. These pipes will be encased in 

concrete beneath the floor slab. The sono tubes around the pipes will be the form for the concrete 

placement. 

 

 

 



Excavation for the lower elevation slab and underground piping in the Sludge Processing Area of the 

main building has begun. Concrete placement in this area is scheduled to begin next week. 

 

The Aerobic Digester Tank walls are finished and support for the concrete cover is being installed; these 

braces will be part of the support system for the formwork.

 


